
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
ADDENDUM #1 

Wythe County, Va., Comprehensive Planning Services 

 

The pre-proposal meeting scheduled for Thursday, December 10, 2020 at 2 p.m. is hereby 

cancelled. The County office building has been temporarily closed to certain types of public events in 

response to recently increases in Covid-19 cases in the County. 

The County will accept questions from vendors via email to Assistant County Administrator Matthew 

C. Hankins, then issue an RFP with any required clarifications. 

 

The schedule for the RFP is therefore revised to the following: 

Addendum Number One issued:   Monday, December 7, 2020 

Optional pre-proposal meeting:   December 10, 2020; 2 p.m., County Offices 

Pre-proposal questions submitted via 

 email to mchankins@wytheco.org   Friday, December 11, 2020, 2 p.m. 

Addendum Number Two in response to 

 emailed questions    Friday, December 18, 2020 

Responses due:     Tuesday, January 12, 2021; 2 p.m. local time 

Staff review and interviews:   January 12-26, 2021 

Planning Commission Recommendation: Monday, February 1, 2021 

Board of Supervisors Review:   Tuesday, February 9, 2021 

Notice of Award:     Wednesday, February 10, 2021 

County Administrator’s Office 
340 South Sixth Street  

Wytheville VA  24382-2598 
Telephone (276) 223-4500 

Fax (276) 223-4515 

Matthew C. Hankins 
Assistant County Administrator 

mchankins@wytheco.org 
276-223-4514 
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